
 

August 16, 2019 

 

NEW SYSTEM:   SCHOOL FEES 2019-2020 

We are pleased to advise you that you NO LONGER NEED TO PRESENT 

YOURSELF AT SCHOOL for all returning students. 

Level 1 and new students:  fees can be paid in person following the Orientation 

visit on August 27, 2019 (13:00-16:00) or online as per the following information. 

You will find by mid-week (week of August 19th, 2019), your child’s schedule & 

statement of account.  

Computers and workbooks will be distributed in class the first week of school.   

 

HOW TO PAY: 

ONLINE PAYMENTS:  Payments can be made online except if you are with CIBC or 

RBC. 

SUPPLIER/PAYEE:  Commission Scolaire Eastern Townships – SCHOOL ITEMS 

Reference number:  20-digit number (starting with 836) at the bottom of your 

invoice/statement of account.  This number identifies both the student and the 

payer.  The number will be the same, as long as your child goes to the same 

school.  Note that each child has a unique reference number and that each parent 

has his or her own payment I.D.  You will need to create a supplier for each child. 

BY MAIL:  Payment by MONEY ORDER payable to A.G.R.H.S.  Please send it to the 

attention of Mrs. Christine Rousseau, Alexander Galt Regional High School PO Box 

5002, 1700 College Street, Sherbrooke, Qc J1M 1Z9  

IN PERSON:  We accept cash, Interac, Visa or Mastercard (2% fee per transaction).  

No cheques except if your child is in a concentration program. 


